

A Walk around the Hedges: Pontesbury

Sunday 28th November, 10am to 12.30pm

Join Rob Rowe for a late autumn walk around the hedges in Pontesbury looking at our native hedgerow plants and trees, learning about good hedgerow management and a little bit about foraging.

Numbers are limited. Booking is essential (the meeting point and further information will be given at time of booking).

For information on our 2021/22 hedgerow project and how we plan to plant new and restore old hedgerows in South Shropshire (as well as our programme of hedge walks, talks and hedge-laying training) see **www.cpreshropshire.org.uk/hedgerow-project** or contact Sarah Jameson (see below).



Sarah Jameson, CPRE Shropshire
01547 528 546 / admin@cpreshropshire.org.uk
www.cpreshropshire.org.uk